
  THE    CITY    OF    WALTHAM     
  MASSACHUSETTS 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

Chester Brook Drain Replacement, 2023 

 A D D E N D U M   N O. 1          June 12th, 2023  

CHANGES, CORRECTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS 

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above subject project is called to the 
following addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, 
addition, substitution, or clarification are all to be included in and form a part of the proposal 
submitted. 
THE NUMBER OF THIS ADDENDUM (NO. 1) MUST BE ACKNOWLEDGED IN THE BID FORM, SECTION 
00300–3. 

ITEM 1: CLARIFICATION 
• This Contract will require close coordination with the ongoing MWRA Section 101 

Extension Project.  This project is occurring along Lexington Street within the project area 
of the Chester Brook Drain Project.  Coordination will require sequencing of work as to 
not prohibit proposed work or traffic management included within the MWRA’s project.  
The successful Bidder for this project shall make all reasonable attempts to begin the 
Chester Brook Drain Project upon receiving the Notice to Proceed and complete the work 
within the prescribed Time of Completion.  If the start of the Chester Brook Drain Project 
is delayed by MWRA work, the City shall grant a Contract Time Extension.  Work under this 
Contract shall begin as soon as practicable.

• See attached City MWRA City Section Plan. These plans are being provided only to 
represent the scope of work included within the MWRA Section 101 Extension Project and 
shall not alter the Bid Documents in any way. 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
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